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Class News Monday 8th March 2021 

Year 3 

Welcome back and thank you all for working so hard to help with 

the remote learning while the children have been at home.  

Our learning this week: 

Maths – we will be revising some work done at home including column 

addition, adding mass, length and capacity, and drawing bar graphs and 

pictograms.  

English – We will be looking at A Midsummer Night’s Dream for a couple of 

lessons as well as working on completing our non-chronological reports about 

William Shakespeare. We will also be assessing the children’s reading so that 

we can get them onto new reading book levels if needed.  

Spellings – star spellings 

Foundation subjects – In science we will be looking at the structure and 

function of the skeleton. In geography we will continue to look at the physical 

features of South America. Our RE lessons will now focus on the Easter Story 

for Christians and our question ‘What is good about Good Friday?’ Mr Hawkes 

will be teaching PE on Fridays and I will be teaching it on Tuesday afternoons. 

Mr Murray will be back from next week for trombone lessons.    

Homework this week: 

For the rest of this term we will be focussing on spelling, reading and learning 

times tables for homework.  

Spellings: Star Challenge colour spelling words. I have assumed that most of 
you were successful when you did these at home a few weeks ago and so you 
will have moved up to the next set of words. We will be testing these words on 
Friday. 
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Reading: Reading books will be provided on Monday and should be returned 

on Thursday mornings as we were doing in the Autumn Term. 

TTRockstars: This is a very important part of the learning for your child. Please 

help them to do a few games every day if possible as they need to be familiar 

with using a keyboard, and quick, to answer the questions. Other ways of 

learning these number facts are important too but they will need to be able to 

complete the times table check in Year 4 using a keyboard. 

 

Do get in touch if I can be of any help in any way. 

 Mrs Emily Manners 

e.manners@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

 

 

 


